
Outstanding Working Bee 

The working bee held on Sunday February 3 was rated an outstanding success by the course 
manager Grant Parker and Club Captain Ben Birtles. Attended by around 40 people including 
about 15 women members, resulted in a multitude of jobs being completed. 

Club President Peter Murray, thanking all those who attended, said he couldn’t recall a more 
successful day and particularly as it was a very warm day. 

One of the significant tasks achieved was the trenching and wiring of watering valves near the 
2nd tee and 2nd and 3rd greens to allow for wireless control of watering in these areas. Because 
the present wiring of these valves has failed, they must be manually controlled presently and 
this requires a great deal of time. 

Other Jobs included, splitting logs of wood for sale, top dressing fairways, work on widening the 
5th tee, cleaning out all sheds, picking up branches on various parts of the course, work on both 
new tees, mowing around the new green, cleaning up around the clubrooms and sheds and 
many other tasks such as weed spraying. 

Following the working bee, volunteers were treated to refreshments and lunch.  


